Library Board Meeting
August 16, 2022

Attendees: Absent:

JoLeah Tettleton Stan Crisel Michael Sullivan
Vanessa Conner Kelly Burge Mandy McMillon
Dee Smith Frieda Phillips Courtney Ruser

Jennifer Mitchell

Meeting called to order at 7:15 pm, by Joleah Tettleton. Minutes read by Vanessa Conner.
Minutes motioned and approved. Summer Reading Program results announced. Thirty Six children
signed up for the program. Twenty-five children turned in reading logs. Donated funds for program
party and prizes totaled approximately $1.100.00.

New computers are being implemented for the first wave of issued grand. A second issue will
occur in October, 2022. A third, and final issue on the grant will occur January, 2023.

JoLeah and Michael Sullivan continue bar-coding library books and materials in the second
room.

In other business and updates: Plans for the Christmas Auto Tour will begin next month at the
September 2022 board meeting.

The September meeting is set for the 13", at 7:00pm.

Current meeting was adjourned, motioned, and approved at 7:45pm.



